
WILL I GET FIRED IF I FILE A CLAIM? 
 

NO. Employers are forbidden from terminating or discriminating against any employee who 
has filed employment a workers’ compensation claim. However, there are some employers that 
refuse to obey the law. Further, the employer is not required to hold open a job indefinitely 
while an employee in unable to return to work. In general, the smaller the company, the shorter 
the length of time that and employer will be able to hold open a job for an injured employee. 

 


